
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

REORGANIZATION MEETING 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the 2024 Reorganization Meeting for the City of 

Pleasantville is scheduled for Wednesday, January 3, 2024, 6:00 p.m., Municipal Court 

Complex, 17 N First Street, Pleasantville, NJ 08232. 

 

This notice is provided in accordance with the provisions of the New Jersey Open 

Public Meetings Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq. 

 

For more information, please send inquiries to: dking-ali@pleasantvillenj.us 

 

Davinna P. King-Ali, RMC 

Municipal Clerk  
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